
 

 

 

 

 

 

Maplewood Care Society Update 
 
 

May 15, 2023 
 

 

Dear Residents and Families of Maplewood House & MSA Manor, 

 

Maplewood Care Society is pleased to inform you that Joy Kaz has accepted the position as Director 
of Care for Maplewood House and MSA Manor.  Joy is an experienced Registered Nurse with 13 
years of experience in community home health and long-term care. Joy is married with one son and  
in her spare time, loves fishing and camping. Originally from the Philippines, she attended UBC 
Okanagan for her nursing degree. 

 

Joy is looking forward to meeting everyone and getting to know all our residents and families. 
Feel free to contact her with any questions you may have regarding the care and services provided 
at Maplewood House and MSA Manor. You can stop by her office, call 604-870-7560 or email her 
at jkaz@maplewood.bc.ca. Joy will be attending the next virtual Family Council meeting on 
Wednesday, May 31 2023 at 7:00 pm where she will formally introduce herself and describe her 
role at Maplewood Care Society.   
 
All of us at Maplewood Care Society are looking forward to working together in partnership with 
our Residents and their Families.  Our goal is to continuously improve and provide the very best 
care and services that matter most to you.     

 
With warmest regards, 
 
Ann Marie Leijen 
CEO 
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